
The Hunger Games 

Afterschool Movie Viewing Permission Slip 
Movie vs. Film Comparison Project 

 

There are multiple ways to view the movie, The Hunger Games. Students can rent/borrow the DVD 

from the library, the RedBox, or a friend; students can watch the movie on a computer or on a mobile 

device via Amazon Prime, OnDemand, Netflix, or various free websites.  Even if a student doesn’t have 

access to these services, perhaps he has a neighbor, a friend, or a relative who does. Try everywhere! 

 

For students that are unable to view the Hunger Games ANYWHERE else, I will be showing the movie 

afterschool on Thursday, October 2. This opportunity should only be used as a last resort. Please do 

your best to view the movie elsewhere. 

 

If your child cannot watch the movie anywhere else, please initial next to each statement below and sign 

this sheet to consent to your child staying after school on Thursday. 

 

____ My child is reading the Hunger Games, Part 1  

____ My child is unable to watch the film at home or anywhere else 

____ My child will be picked up by 6:00 SHARP 

 

Student Name 

 

Parent Name and Cell Phone Number 

 

Parent Signature 

 


